              QUITMAN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION
GEORGETOWN, GEORGIA
MINUTES OF JANUARY 11, 2022
CALLED BOARD MEETING

The Quitman County Board of Education met in a called session on January 11, 2022 at 5:00 p.m. in the Boardroom of the Administrative Office, 215 Kaigler Road.  Mr. Larry Wilborn, Vice Chairman, presided.  

PRESENT:  Mr. Larry Wilborn, Vice Chairman, Mrs. Christi Green, and Ms. Sherri Hunter; Board members; and Mr. Jon-Erik Jones, School Superintendent.  

ABSENT:  Mr. Willie J. Anderson, Chairman and Mr. Jimmy Eleby, Board Members.

CALL TO ORDER AND OPENING CEREMONY

The meeting was called to order by Vice Chairman Larry Wilborn with a moment of silence followed by the Pledge.  

AGENDA APPROVAL

On a motion by Mrs. Green and a second by Ms. Hunter, the Board voted unanimously (3, 0), to approve the Agenda.  The motion passed.

BEGINNING NEW OUTREACH PROGRAM 

[bookmark: _Hlk26368220]Ms. TreNise Holloway of the Beginning New Outreach Program was present and reviewed their program with the Board. The Board was allotted time for questions.

SUCCESS FOR LIFE PROGRAM

Ms. Ashley Williams of the Success for Life Program presented by way of Zoom.  She reviewed the Success for Life Program with the Board.  The Board was allotted time for questions.

REDISTRICTING  

The Superintendent and Board reviewed the Re-districting Plan.  The Superintendent recommended the approval of the Resolution to Adopt the Amended Election District Plan and Introduce Local Legislation.  On a motion by Mrs. Green and a second by Ms. Hunter, the Board voted unanimously (3, 0), to accept the Superintendent’s recommendation.  The motion passed.  

BOARD RETREAT AGENDA

The Superintendent presented the Board with a Board Retreat Agenda.  The Agenda was reviewed and the Board unanimously approved it.  The Board Retreat will take place on Thursday and Friday, January 20th and 21st, 4:00 – 9:00 p.m. each evening.

The next Regular Board Meeting is February 1, 2022 at 6:00 p.m.



ADJOURNMENT 

With there being no other business to discuss, on a motion by Mrs. Green and a second by Ms. Hunter, the Board voted unanimously (3, 0), to adjourn.  The motion passed.


_____________________________		______________________________
Chairman					Secretary  
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